
From: Amber Griffin
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Perdomo BMP State Com #1H (2RP-3226)
Date: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 1:09:29 PM
Attachments: PerdomoBMPStateCom1H_WorkPlan_090815.pdf
Importance: High

Please find attached a partial work plan for the release that occurred at the Perdomo BMP state
 Com #1H on 8/19/2015 (2RP-3226).
 
Yates needs to start the work on Section 1, 2, and 3 immediately and requests a quick response
 to this work plan.
 
Thanks,
 

Amber Griffin
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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